
joined the panel on     

residents engagement and 

discussed the ways of 

forming new Residents 

Associations. Other  

Community Champions 

talked about community 

gardens and ways to get 

involved as a resident to 

make the place, where we 

all live, a better one.    

Wandsworth Residents’ 

Conference has been well 

attended this year. Brian 

Ryle, Interim Chief      

Executive for Wands-

worth and Richmond  

welcomed us, as well as 

Cllr Aydin Dikerdem, 

Cabinet Minister for 

Housing. Residents      

received a lot of informa-

tion about the housing 

services in Wandsworth: 

Fire safety, becoming  

Borough of Culture in 

2025, tackling mould with 

specialists, landlord     

responsibilities,  energy  

efficiency and tackling 

poverty. Senia Dedic 

Regular WoW Parent 

forum with KFT is on 

every first Monday of 

the Month. 

Please join us on 2nd 

December for our 

Christmas celebration 

at True Brew café on 

East Hill at 12.  

Housing Conference 
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WoW Parent    

Forum is   

on every first 

Monday of the 

month from                           

12 –2pm  

 

WoW Enterprise   

Club Zoom        

networking every     

Wednesday  from          

10am—12  

 

WoW weekly                 

Inter-Generational 

food deliveries    

 

WoW Karate 

Every Saturday 

term time  from 

10am-12 



P A G E  2  

BIG THANK YOU 

TO OUR FUNDERS 

A&P 

FOUNDATION 

CooP 

NHS SW11 

THOMAS’S 

FOUNDATION 

FOR THEIR 

SUPPORT 

Bringing Battersea Together  

Volleyball with a Balloon 

WoW Karate 

WoW Karate for children is on every     

Saturday, term time, at St. Peter’s         

Community Centre from 10am—12. 

Thank you to Anna for the photos. 

Elderly residents of Holmleigh 

Court always enjoy a good 

warm up with the sitting down 

Volleyball game with a balloon. 

We don't know if the elderly 

enjoy it more than children, but 

they all get hungry afterwards 

and have a nice hot lunch all 

together. Thank you to A&P 

foundation for their support.  

WoW Mums attended 

the Battersea Together 

event to met the like 

minded people, local   

organisations and chari-

ties who share the vision 

for a stronger, more   

connected Battersea. 

There is a belief that with 

a collective voice we can 

achieve a meaningful 

change. 

 W O W  M U M S  



WoW Mums and Buna Kazoku or-

ganized a Halloween party for the 

karate kids and the neighbors. 

Lots of fun, dancing and eating   to-

gether with the whole family. Thank 

you to Andy, Anna, Anneka, Marie, 

Denise, Yumiko and Dominika for all 

their help.     

WoW Mums have served lunch to our elderly friends at 

Holmleigh Court and enjoyed talking to everyone. WoW 

Mum Rochelle from Mobile Community Spa has done   

residents’ manicures and thermal mitts to help against        

arthritis pain, which they thoroughly enjoyed. We have 

received thank you messages from Iryne from Ukraine and 

from Leo. Thank you to our funders A&P Foundation and 

to our volunteers. Thank you to Zoe from CooP for     

donating cakes and fruits and it was lovely to see Ravi and 

Jessica from WCA. 

This was the best way to celebrate Silver October. 

WoW Halloween Party 

Silver October 

WoW 


